
From: Turrell Morgan
To: Young Brian
Cc: MS Management
Subject: FW: Notification of Forthcoming USCG Response Letter to NTSB DUKW Recommendations M-19-15 and M-19-16
Date: Wednesday, April 22, 2020 10:41:16

Brian
Please put this in the docket, and PMA.

Thanks,
Morgan

-----Original Message-----
From: Neubauer, Jason CAPT >
Sent: Friday, April 17, 2020 5:29 PM
To: Turrell Morgan >
Cc: Rainey Scott ; Deaver, David CIV

; Farley, Timothy <Timothy.J.Farley@uscg mil>;
Barata, David C CAPT 
Subject: Notification of Forthcoming USCG Response Letter to NTSB DUKW
Recommendations M-19-15 and M-19-16

Good afternoon Morgan,

I am writing to inform the Board that the Coast Guard Deputy Commandant for
Operations, Vice Admiral Daniel Abel, has signed a response letter to the
recommendations issued in the NTSB Safety Recommendation report for the
sinking of STRETCH DUCK 7.  In the Coast Guard's response letter, VADM Abel
partially concurred with M-19-15 and fully concurred with M-19-6.  Our
response letter, which also describes the actions being taken and planned by
the Coast Guard, is being processed with anticipated delivery to your office
on Friday, April 24th. 

Best regards,
Jason

CAPT Jason Neubauer
U.S. Coast Guard Headquarters
Chief, Office of Investigations and Analysis (CG-INV)
2703 Martin Luther King Jr Ave SE
Washington, DC 20593-7501

               

    




